Halloween Guidelines in Zelienople & Harmony

Trick or Treating in Zelienople & Harmony Boroughs is on October 31, 2020 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm.  Because of COVID-19 concerns, many people may not be participating in Trick or Treating this year. Borough residents are reminded to please respect neighbors choices for Trick or Treating.  The standard practice is to keep your front porch light on if you are participating and to turn it off if you are not.  The Borough is leaving it up to you and your family to decide.  If you plan on participating, please follow all CDC guidelines:

Do not use costume masks in place of cloth masks:  
Do not use a costume mask (such as for Halloween) as a substitute for a cloth mask unless it is made of two or more layers of breathable fabric that covers your mouth and nose and doesn’t leave gaps around your face. 
Do not wear a costume mask over a cloth mask. Doubling up with one or the other can make it hard to breathe. Instead, consider using a Halloween-themed cloth mask. 
Please stay at least six feet apart. 
Try to limit your group size. 
Consider placing your Halloween treats outside in a bowl or in individually wrapped goodie bags on your porch or at the end of your driveway to keep social distance.  
Wear a mask if you choose to hand out treats at the door. 
Sanitize or wash your hands and stay home if you’re not feeling well. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]View the CDC safety guidelines for Halloween here:  https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays.html#halloween.


